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HON. GEORGE LULAS FOSTER,

ORATOR, STATZ*MAN. BORN SEPTEMUER 3, 1847.

ài the series of Canadian celebrities wbich the
RLKV1EW is now publisbing, the names of those dis-
tinguished in poetry and prose have been given ta
its readers. It seems fitting in this, the Empire
diby number, ta present a portrait and brief sketch
of the Hon. Geôrge E. Foster, oratar and statesmnan,
with a few extracta ,from his publ.c addresses. Mr.
Fos.er is a leader among public men in Canada, and
hi% speeches in spirit and eloquence may be fflaced
w-th those of joseph Howe of an earlier generation.
While the gift of the poet -and prose writer appeals

ta us most in our moments of leisure, we yield a
ready ear, when the spirit of action is upon us, ta
the arator, and allow ourselves ta be swayed by his
eloquence. Mr. Foster has this rare gift ai ela-«
quence. In many af his most impressive addresses
he has reached a beight that bas called forth the
unbounded enthusiasni of his hearers, and has
caused them to feel that for greater occasions he
Ihad a reserve af greater power. He is clear, con-
vincing and logical, appealing ta reason rather than
passion or prejudice. Faith in Canada and its pas-


